
Macmillan Coffee Morning  

A big thank you to everyone who attended 

the MacMillan Coffee Morning today, it 

was great to see you all! We will update 

you next week on the amount we raised. 
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Hello everyone! 

Another busy week at Thornton—it’s hard to think we are half way through our first half 
term.  We are seeing lots of lovely work in the children’s books and thank you to those 
parents who are hearing their children read regularly.  It is so important to support your 
child’s reading so please can everyone make an extra special effort to hear their child 
read—or if you are very busy an older brother or sister or cousin could 
take on this important job.  Reading is the key to a great education and 
we want our children to love reading and achieve the highest outcomes. 

Have a great and hopefully sunny weekend everyone! 

Sue Simmons, Headteacher. 

97% Attendance Disco  

Attendance is highly rewarded here at 

Thornton! We will be having an 

Attendance disco in January for all the 

children who have achieved the school 

target of 97% and above attendance for 

the autumn term. 

All you have to do is come to school 

everyday!  
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 Important Dates 
 

  Non Sibling Parents Evening—Monday 
1st October 

Starting 3:45pm — 5.30pm. 
 

Year 5 Balaji Temple visit 
SO5 & GHO5 Tuesday 2nd October  
TO5 & EO5- Thursday 4th October  

 

Year 2 Aston Hall– Thursday 18th 
October  

Mrs Simmons Coffee Morning- Friday 

5th October—9:00 am. 

 
Eliza A 

Muhammed T 
Abdul S  

Maryam K 
Baqir H 

Adam K 

Anum Z  
Anikah Z  

Mahirah M  
Rahela H  
Zaynah H 

Habiba F 
Marta R 

Aamina J  
Rojan M 

Umar-Farooq I  

Amina Z 
Alishba S 
Ayaan A 
Aania W 

Aaminaah K 

Stone Age Museum 

Year three would like to invite you 

with your child to our stone age 

museum in the School 

hall on Tuesday 2nd 

October  

9-9:30am. 

Star Pupil assembly will be on: 

Wednesday  3rd October at 9:00 am. 

Year 6 CGP text books 

Just a reminder that CGP text books are 

still on offer from the school. These books 

are usually on sale for £6.00 EACH– we 

are offering BOTH books for just £5!!. The 

books are a fantastic resource in helping 

your children prepare for their SATs. The 

Books can be purchased through Parent 

Pay. 

Please speak to the class teacher or the 

reception if you require any more 

information. 


